
Walter, Penny 

Subject: FW: Email -Communication -William and Margaret Martin -Municipal Reserve 
Designation for the portion of 1635 McKercher Drive -Lakewood Civic Centre - 150-1 

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca> 
Sent: Saturday, August 17, 2024 7:56 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email -Communication -William and Margaret Martin -Municipal Reserve Designation for the portion of 1635 
McKercher Drive -Lakewood Civic Centre - 150-1 

--- Replies to this email will go to ---

Submitted on Saturday, August 17, 2024 - 19:43 

Submitted by user:  

Submitted values are: 

have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: Yes 

Please share comments with:: Mayor Charlie Clark, Ward 8 - Sarina Gersher 

Date: Saturday, August 17, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: William and Margaret 

Last Name: Martin 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address: McKercher Dr 
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

Comments: 
We are opposed to the removal of the existing Municipal Reserve Designation for the portion of 1635 McKercher 



Drive (Lakewood Civic Centre) in order to build 75 to 150 units of affordable housing. This area is presently used as 
a COMMUNITY GARDEN that is helping many in the neighbourhood. There already are not enough parking spaces 
to accommodate those at the Civic Centre or those utilizing the activity spaces around it. With this many housing 
units there will be so many of these residents who will choose to park on these busy streets--also a snow route! 
Green spaces in our city should NOT be taken away! Please note our opposition at the meeting scheduled for 
August 28th. We are not able to be present ourselves. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




